
STUDENT BULLETIN 
March lA, 1972

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Study to shew thyself approved unto God 
rightly dividing the word of truth.

a workman that needeth not to b? ashamed,, 
— II Timothy 2:15

PAY ROLL CHECKS:
All Payroll Checks will be held in the office Tuesday, March lA, You can pick ih 
up any time.
ASB AND WOM NOMINATIONS:
The following people have been nominated for student offices for the 1972-73
academic year. 
ASB President 
Mike Axton 
Dale Dyck 
Rod Fischer

Elections will be held during a student chapel on March 2y~31«
1st Vice President 
John Tobin 
Blair Overturf 
Wayne Sommers

2nd Vice Preside:!t 
Earl Nash 
Rich Israel 
Jim Whatley

ASB _ Secret a. ry 
Bonnie Batchelor 
Kathy Bodtker 
Rose Moore

ASB Treasurer 
Sue Beaman 
Molly Woodbury 
Sheryl Ignell

WOM Secretary 
Barbara May 
Mary Shellberg 
Judy Flathers

WQM_ Treasurer 
Bev Belau 
Darilyn Bennett 
Evelyn Smith

INVIRMARY HOURS:
Infirmary hours will change to Monday -- Wednesday - Friday when Spring quarter 
begins. Specific times will be posted at that time*
TRACK:
We need a few more enrollments in track to justify the scheduling of this course for 
the coming quarter. We wish to encourage students who might be interested In track 
to register at the Registrar's Office or with Mr. Hillbrick on or before Thursday$ 
March 30-
NEXT QUARTER:
Several of the faculty will not have returned from the Flying Seminar when the 
Spring Quarter commences. Students who are registered for their classes should take 
note of the following instructions:
Mr. Fee - Meet for initial classes on Thursday, March 23 and Friday* March 21 for 

syllabi and instructions on assignments.
Mrs. Fee - Class meet on schedule for first two days. Guest lecturer will be Mrs *

Paul Greisen who will speak on education in Hong Kong.
Mr. Millard - Class will meet regularly every day pending his return to campus cn 

the 31st. Taped lectures will be presented each morning* Gerald 
Gillock will coordinate the activities of the class during the interim. 

Mr. Thee - No classes until he returns to campus. Class assignments have been mailed 
to students via their mail boxes. Extra copies at Registrar's office in 
Bronson Hall.

CLAWSROOM CHANGES FOR NEXT QUARTER:
Bible 212 (Gospels) to L-2* Bible 207 (Historical Books) to C~3* Ed Psych 203 to C~4 
CLASS SCHEDULE FOR STUDENT ELECTIONS:
The class schedule for March 29, 30, and 31 will be as follows: Period i 7';30 - 8:15

Period II 3:25 - 9:10
Remaining schedule - no change. Chapel 9:20 -*-10:10
DON'T OVERLOOK THIS COURSE:
You may register for the following course with out late fee or change of course fee* 
Speech 226 - Group Discussion and Conference. Here is a course that is designed to 
give the student a skill in a method of communication that is extremely contemporary* 
Those who are desirous of reaching young people today through what is popularly 
called the "rap session ought to seriously consider it*
THANK YOU, STUDENTS:
"Thank you very, very much for your prayers, concern and beautiful flowers for Esther 
while she was hospitalized for surgery. I believe it is the touch of the Lord that 
is restoring her health r pidly. She has been discharged from the hospital last 
Friday and making real good progress. Again, thanks a lot for all of your concern 
and prayers. God bless you richly."

C. P. Titus


